From:  Cherry, Brian K

Sent: 3/8/2012 3:42:54 PM

To: 'Zafar, Marzia' (marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:

Bcec:

Subject: RE: letter?

No but Carol has a copy.
From: Zafar, Marzia [mailto:marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov}
Sent: Thursday, March 08, 2012 3:43 PM

To: Cherry, Brian K
Subject: letter?

Hi,

So, did you ever get a copy of SDG&E letter that Dan was referring to?

Marzia Zatar * CRPUC * zafltopuc.ca.gov * 415-708-1897

SB GT&S 0213246
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